
Finance Committee Minutes 
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
August 20, 2019 
 
The Finance Committee met in Council Chambers on Monday August 19, 2019 with these 
members in attendance: 
 
Doug Marmie 
Sean Fennell for Jeremy Blake 
Ryan Bubb 
Bill Cost Jr. 
Mark Labutis for Mark Fraizer 
 
We Wish to Report:  

           

 
1. Resolution No. 19-59 appropriating monies for the current expenses of the municipal 

corporation was considered. 
 

Section 1.    There is hereby a disappropriation of the appropriated balance of the 100 General 
Fund, in the amount of $1000.00 (PTSD Training Donation) 
 

       Account          Description               Amount 
  

100.204.5220 
 

Training  $1000.00 
 

 
Chief Connor- we had a donation on behalf of Pat Guanciale to the Fire 
Department to do anything that we wanted to do with that money. We have 
made a decision to use that money for post-traumatic stress education for our 
members. Many of you may not know but we have a peer support team that we 
have formed in the Newark Fire Department and one of our members is serving 
at a State level now helping out with the crisis with post-traumatic stress and 
first responders. It is expensive to get this training and we hope that our Fire 
Department will be one of the leaders dealing with post-traumatic stress 
recognition within our own department.      

 
 Motion by Mr. Cost to send to full Council, second by Mr. Bubb 
 Motion passed by a vote of 5-0. 

 
 
Doug Marmie, Chair  


